
 

Dear Michael Lalli: 

On behalf of Attorney General Barr, it is my pleasure to inform you that the Office of Justice 

Programs has approved the application submitted by County of Albany for an award under the 

funding opportunity entitled Comprehensive Opioid, Stimulant, and Substance Abuse Site-based 

Program: Local or Tribal Applications. The approved award amount is $898,062. 

As DOJ transitions to its new grants management system, there will be a delay in accessing your 

award agreement and associated information. 

You will receive an email notification from the Justice Grants System (JustGrants) in the next 

few days which will provide information on how to access your award agreement, review the 

terms and conditions, and accept the award.  

In the meantime, please visit the JustGrants website and training pages to become familiar with 

the new system. 

Congratulations, and we look forward to working with you. 

Katherine T. Sullivan 

Principal Deputy Assistant Attorney General 

 

https://justicegrants.usdoj.gov/
https://justicegrants.usdoj.gov/training-resources/justgrants-training/grants-management-lifecycle

